
Eagle Family Outreach: 
 
 May 3-7 - Staff Appreciation Week 
 
 
Mon, May 31 - Memorial Day  
     NO SCHOOL 
 

Wed, June 9  - 12:55 early dismissal 
 Report Cards & Last Day of School 
 
June 21 - July 15 - SUMMER BRIDGE 
      LUAU 
 
Mon, Aug 9 - 6-7pm Meet the Teacher 
 
Wed, Aug 11 - 1st Day of School 

Dear Parents and Guardians of our Skyview Eagle Students, 

Thank you for a wonderful year of teaching and learning during a pandemic. You have 

Eagle Teamed with our Skyview Eagle Team Staff for your Eagle child’s learning success. 

The Merry Month of May will bring lots of FSA testing for your 

3rd-5th grade child. The FSA Assessments are summative 

informing our teachers which standards your child knows, 

and which standards need to mastered to be grade level pro-

ficient. On our weekly call outs, I will inform you as to what 

grade level will be testing and what subject area. Thank you 

for having your child at school and on time. We will be teach-

ing and assessing all the way to June 9, 2021. June 9th will 

be a two-hour earlier dismissal. Students will be dismissed at 

12:55pm.  

Virtual students will be turning their computers in on June 8th at the 86th Car Circle during 

your child’s Specials (PE, Art, Music). When bringing back your child’s loaner computer 

and any other school resources, you will receive your child’s report card at that time.  If 

you are not using a school loaner computer, you will come to 86
th
 Car Circle on June 8

th
 

during your child’s Specials to return school resources and receive your child’s report 

card.  

Our Summer Bridge Luau is the perfect opportunity for students K-4th grade to work on 
the most important grade level standards while enjoying lots of fun while teaching and 
learning. Please register your child at https://reservation.pcsb.org. 
 
Meet Your Teacher is Monday, August 9, 2021 from 6-7:00pm.  School will begin August 

11, 2021.   If you have any questions or concerns, please call 547-7857 and we will assist 

you. 

Eagles, on our journey of parenting and teaching for the educa-

tion of your child, 

Love wins, 

Suzanne Hester 

Eagles read at least 30 minutes EVERY night! May 2021 

Character Word 

Hopeful 

“An extra push from your heart 

and mind to achieve your goals.” 

   

Masks: 
Please make sure that your child is wearing their mask to school daily 
with at least one clean back-up in their backpack. Each student received 
5 cloth masks. They are washable. 

https://reservation.pcsb.org


Eagle Collaboration: 
 

School Awards: 

PBIS - Gold Level Award for our outstanding work with  
Restorative Practices. 
 

Healthy Schools - Silver Award for our movement incen-
tives, fitness, and healthy school Café. 
 
 

Family Outreach: 

 

Medications - The school year ends on June 9, 2021. Pinellas County School 

Policy does not allow us to send medication home with students or store it over the 

summer. Please arrange to come to school to pick up any unused medication, including 

inhalers and Epinephrine Devices. 

Any unclaimed medications will be disposed of on Wednesday, June 9, 2021 by 

3:00pm without exception. 

Change of Address:  

Hello Parents, 

As we near the end of this school year... parents, I need to be informed if your child is 
not returning to Skyview ES for the next school year.  If your family is moving-either 
out of State, Country, Private or Charter schools, please let me know, I need a note stat-
ing that your child will not be returning to Skyview ES this next school year- the note 
should state where he/she will be moving to and the school they will be attending.  

Parents: Please be aware that your address and phone number must be updated in Fo-
cus any time your information changes. Visit reservation.pcsb.org  to update any infor-
mation that has changed. For address change- after you enter the change in the system 
I will need 2 proofs of residence, then I will finalize and populate the new information 
in Focus. 

Thank you so much any questions please call me at (727)547-7857 ext. 2007 Lucy Diaz-DMT. 

 

Please take note that we will collect all MYpcs laptops on Tuesday, June 8th at the 

86th Car Circle during your child’s Specials (PE, Art, Music). Please make sure to 

return the laptop power cord with the laptop during your end of year car circle ex-

change. Parents will receive an official return receipt from us at the car circle.  

When bringing back your child’s loaner computer and any other school resources, 

you will receive your child’s report card at that time.   

Also, please make sure that any outstanding library books are returned. We rely on our students returning 

books in order to ensure that we provide those excellent books for next year. Thank you! If you have any 

question, please email me at bradwellt@pcsb.org 

Regards, Tom Bradwell, LMTS  

mailto:bradwellt@pcsb.org

